
YALE-HARVARD MEETING

CHILEAN TEAM AT NEW LONDON MEETING!

YEE HAW!
Conference Photos page 2

PROGRAM:  
Shiloh Debutante 

Scholarship Program
Cynthia Watts, Women of Excellence & Debutantes

June 23 Unsung Hero Award 
Mike Rosenkrantz

Greeters: June 16  Mary Lenzini, Lorraine Allen
Greeters: June 23  Ed Cramer, Barbara Dixon

Invocation:
June 16  Paul Bunker

June 23 Catherine Foley

Installation Dinner June 30th
Playground Ribbon Ceremony June 24th 4pm

NO EANCHOR NEXT WEEK-OFF TO CHICAGO!

Sometimes attending meetings has an “international benefit!”

2004/2005 Rotary Theme

R  TARY ANCH  R
New London Rotary Club

District 7980  Club 6741
P.O. Box 654 New London, CT 06320

www.newlondonrotary.org

Club News

Meeting Week of June 16 & 23, 2005

e

Area Club News

40 ROTARY PILOTS TO LAND AT GROTON AIRPORT
AS INTERNATIONAL FELLOWSHIP OF FLYING ROTARIANS

(IFFR)
VISITS MYSTIC, CT - JUNE 27, 2005

Welcoming Reception and Dinner with the
Flying Rotarians

Monday, June 27, 2005
At Mystic Aquarium & Institute for Exploration

Hosted by the Mystic Rotary Club

7 p.m. - cocktails/cash bar
8 p.m. - buffet dinner

Tickets are $50 per person; make your check payable to the Rotary
Club of Mystic and mail to PO Box 153, Mystic, CT 06355

gw-blunt.white@peoples.com 

Rotarian Lee Cole-Chu
does an outstanding job
with the annual Yale-
Harvard meeting.

Kiwanis and Lions
were invited to join us
for this meeting.
Coaches always look
forward to this luncheon
tradition. Thanks Lee!

Rotarian Bill Edwards
with Team Leader from
Chile in front of the
many flags from other
clubs. Above, President-
Elect Jerry does a flag
exchange with Chile.
Left, Frank Laycock, our

senior member chats with team leader, Gabriel-they also
have a member with 55 years in Rotary. Gabriel’s home club
was started in 1927, one of the first in Chile.



Sue Wheeler-Office Manager for
Akins wins Professional Service

Award for all her Rotary
Conference work.

Ready and willing to serve just wait

Island Night-Texas Night--Good times for all!

Barry Levinson with the help of John Bysko and Bob Hayford (Tracee’s husband) were able to bring an SUV and Van filled with items
and cash cards for the Ronald McDonald house. Staff assistant RMH was quoted as saying that this was the most significant donation of

gifts to the house in many years.. District 7980 Rotarians can be proud of all the good they brought with
them to the conference for this community service project.

Right: Long Branch
Rotary Club meeting
was attended by
over 40 Conference
Attendees. Far left is
club President
Fred along with
the RI Rep and other
District 7980 Rotarians. Below right,
Barry Levinson presents a sampling of
the goods collected for the Ronald
McDonald House by our district.


